September 17,2018

St NNery's Ghanch

Dear Chief Hall

Watching the coverage the Anniversary of 911, I was reminded not only of the
incredible destruction and pain of those horrendous acts of violence and
terror, but also of the bravery and selflessness of the first responders. What
was true on that day and its aftermath is very true to this day in every
community across our great nation. We are especially indebted to all those
who risk their lives to provide for our safety and wellbeing within our own
community.

As a sign of our community’s gratitude, we are having a Mass of Thanksgiving
and Blessing for First Responders and their families on Sunday, September 30
at 10 am. It would be an honor for our Parish Family if you were able to join
us on that day. Please extend this invitation to your entire staff. Everyone is
welcome regardless of religious tradition.

Once again thank you and all those you work with for your loving service to
our community. As always, if there is anything I can do to be of service to you,
please feel free to contact me.

With gratitude and blessings,
e I

(Rev.) Timothy M Brewer
Pastor
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